
From: Nisha Sethi [mailto:z3100955@unsw.edu.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 11 August 2010 1:41 PM 
To: NationalBoards 

Subject: Psychology Consultation Paper 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 

  

I am writing to inform you that I have read and agree with the proposed ammendments to Section 
3.1. As a combined masters/PhD student, this ammendment makes a welcome difference for me and 

my colleagues. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Nisha Sethi 

  
  

Nisha Sethi 
Psychologist 

Ph.D. Candidate 

School of Psychology 
University of New South Wales 

Sydney. NSW. 2052. 
AUSTRALIA 

Ph: +61-2-9385-1646 
Fax: +61-2-9385-3641 

 


